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Note verbale dated 17 May 2005 from the Permanent
Representative of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg to the
United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General of the 2005
Review Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the
Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons

The Permanent Representative of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg to the
United Nations presents his compliments to the Secretary-General of the 2005
Review Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear
Weapons and has the honour to transmit herewith an extract of Common Position
2005/329/PESC of the Council of the European Union, of 25 April 2005, relating to
the 2005 Review Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of
Nuclear Weapons (see annex).*

* Council Common Position 2005/329/PESC of 25 April 2005 has been published in the Official
Journal of the European Union and is circulated in English.
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Annex to the note verbale dated 17 May 2005 from the Permanent
Representative of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg to the United
Nations addressed to the Secretary-General of the 2005 Review
Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of
Nuclear Weapons

[Original: English]


